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November 6, 2023

The Honorable Frank Lucas, Chairman

The Honorable Zoe Lofgren, Ranking Member
Committee on Science, Space, and Technology
U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Lucas and Ranking Member Lofgren,

I am writing to express GreenSight's endorsement of H.R. 6093, the Weather Act
Reauthorization Act of 2023. This bipartisan legislation will continue to advance our nation's
weather forecasting capabilities through ingenuity and collaboration. While it reaffirms vital
initiatives set in motion by the Weather Act of 2017, this bill also paves the way for the National
Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) to foster novel collaborations through new
programs aimed at expanding commercial weather data opportunities. The United States boasts a
vibrant commercial sector, and this legislation will empower private industry to contribute to
NOAA's mission of protecting lives and property through accurate weather prediction.

GreenSight is a proud member of the American weather enterprise. We serve government and
commercial customers with critical data via our innovative drone technologies that can improve
both operational efficiency and environmental model accuracy. This legislation will allow us to
better partner with agencies like NOAA to collaboratively explore innovative solutions.

GreenSight commends the Committee and its diligent staff for their continued support of the
American weather enterprise. We look forward to further legislative steps taken to advance this
bill and endorse its passage.

Sincerely,

James Peverill
CEOQO, GreenSight Inc.
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529 Main Street Suite 600, Boston MA 02129
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